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MEET OUR STUDENTS

Have you ever met someone from Tajikistan?  Let me 

introduce you to Nargiza.   She started studying 10 

months ago in the LINC program.  Nargiza arrived in 

Canada on August 16, 2015 to be with her husband.  

She did not like Calgary at first, but now she likes it 

because people are very friendly and helpful.  Nargiza 

started school in December 2017 and her focus is to 

pass her driver license and improve her English. 

-Mina  - 

This is a short story about Svetlana who is in the LINC 

program. She came to Canada in 2015 from the 

Ukraine to escape the war between Russia and the 

Ukraine.  Svetlana has a husband and two children.  

She appreciates the fact that individuals have more 

freedom in Canada and can move wherever they 

ǿŀƴǘΦ  {ǾŜǘƭŀƴŀ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ ŀƎǊŜŜ ǿƛǘƘ /ŀƴŀŘŀΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀπ

tion system, and she feels the waiting time to see a 

ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƛǎǘ ƛǎ ǘƻƻ ƭƻƴƎΦ  hƴ Ƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴΣ ά²Ƙŀǘ 

future can Canada offŜǊ ȅƻǳΚέ ǎƘŜ ǊŜǇƭƛŜŘΣ ά{ǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅΣ 

ŦǊŜŜŘƻƳΣ ǇŜŀŎŜŦǳƭ ƭƛǾƛƴƎΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜΦέ 

- Akmaral  - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

DEAR STUDENTS AND STAFF, 

SUMMER IS ALMOST OVER.  IN CALGARY WE HAD PLENTY OF SUNNY 

DAYS, HIGH TEMPERATURES, AND IT IS NOW TIME TO ENJOY THE LAST 

DAYS OF WARM WEATHER. 

WELCOME TO OUR SUMMER NEWSLETTER. 

WE WILL BE SHARING WITH YOU STORIES ABOUT OUR FELLOW STU-

DENTS, FIELD TRIPS, AND SPORTS. 
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Peter started his GED course the beginning of July.  

During the 16 weeks he will study English, Math, So-

cial Studies and Science. The 

GED course will give Peter more job opportunities as 

well as an opportunity to attend college.  Peter pre-

fers taking the course at school instead of doing it 

online.  He is very excited about getting his qualifica-

tions and is inspired to learn more.  

-Vince -  

Have you ever climbed the stairs of the Calgary 

Tower?  I have never tried to do that, but Vince has 

been invited to participate in a stair climbing compe-

tition organized by the Gym Association of Alberta.  

He has been training Monday to Friday every week.  

During the training season he is doing roller blading 

and climbing 3500 to 4000 stairs to strengthen his 

legs. There will be more than 1000 people participat-

ing in the competition.  Vince is doing this because 

he wants to know what his personal limits are? The 

event takes place Saturday, September 8, 2018. Go 

Vince go!   

- Ishwor  ς 

 
When my teacher asked me to interview Gary, a 

computer student, I did not know what to expect.  I 

was surprised to meet an easy going, sociable per-

son.  Gary worked as a heavy equipment operator, 

excavator, and had his own business.  He is also a 

professional airplane pilot.  After an injury he had to 

upgrade his computer skills to find work in a differ-

ent field. Gary began his 8-week computer course 

during the beginning of July to learn Word, Excel, 

and PowerPoint.  His funny stories made me laugh.  I 

thanked him for taking the time to share his journey 

with me.   

-Vince - 

 

I am going to introduce Samir.  He is one of our LINC 

students.  Samir came to Canada five years ago and 

thinks that Canada is a great country.  He enjoys his 

class very much.   

-Amir  ̧
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FIELD TRIPS

THE CALGARY STAMPEDE

On July 11, 2018 the ESL students and teachers took the C-train downtown to attend the Stampede festivities at 

hƭȅƳǇƛŎ tƭŀȊŀ ŀƴŘ {ǘŜǇƘŜƴ !ǾŜƴǳŜΦ  !ŦǘŜǊ ǿŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ŀ ŦǊŜŜ ǎǘŀƳǇŜŘŜ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘΣ ǿŜ ǎŀǿ ǘƘŜ ƻƭŘ ǘƛƳŜǊǎΩ ǇŀǊŀŘŜ 

passing with their wagons and beautiful horses.  Some of us were brave enough to stand beside a horse for a photo.   

We walked down Stephen Avenue and stopped at some of the vendors selling interesting musical instruments, hats, 

t-shirts, and many more items.  The line dancers kept our attention with their quick moves and rhythmic ste;ps.  We 

enjoyed the live music and general atmosphere of the stampede.   

We went to the Devonian Gardens for lunch. Most of the students packed their own lunch and we sat in groups 

enjoying the beautiful surroundings. After lunch we took the C-train back to Sunnyside station where we got off.   

All the students enjoyed the day and we are very thankful for the opportunity of being together and sharing this 

once a year event.  It was a great day and we all went home tired.                                                             

-Sara and Sol  ̧

 

 

ROYAL TYRRELL MUSEUM ̧ DRUMHELLER

When Dina Salivan was given 12 months to live, she 

decided to make the most of her life by helping oth-

ers.  Her cancer did not stop her from spreading her 

passion to help others by paying it forward.   

Equilibrium School honored 5ƛƴŀΩǎ ƳŜƳƻǊȅ and orga-

nized the trip to contƛƴǳŜ 5ƛƴŀΩǎ ƭŜƎŀŎȅ ōȅ ǇŀȅƛƴƎ ƛǘ 

forward.  On July 26, the LINC, ESL students, and staff 

enjoyed a relaxing trip on a Red Arrow busΦ 5ƛƴŀΩǎ ƭŜƎπ

acy will live on. 

The students were very happy and excited about go-

ing to Drumheller.  For some it was their first experi-

ence to the Royal Tyrrell Museum.  Some students 

took their children with them.  We all toured the 

museum and then had lunch together before we all 

got back on the bus to Calgary.  We all really enjoyed 

ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǘƘŀƴƪŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ŀŘƳƛƴπ

istration for organizing this memorable experience. 

-  Sara and Sol - 

 

 

 

 

The limits of language mean 
the limits of my world.  

-Ludwig Wittgenstien  
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